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ii. Engaging – Maureen noted that the working group has not had a meeting since the 
last partner meeting, that she and Laurenz have met with Janine who will be playing a 
more active role in supporting the listserv, and that they have now planned another 
month of topics with accompanying facilitators 

iii. Digitizing – Linn noted that they continue to work on the list of databases about 
COVID-19 evidence, and can accommodate a full range of digital tools (such as any 
options for automotation of data extraction to support efforts like the identification of 
‘best evidence syntheses’ for the COVID-END inventory) 

iv. Synthesizing – David noted that the working group has: 1) begun reviewing the 
interactive flow diagram and accompanying resources to identify updates that need to 
be made (e.g., equity) and welcome input from partners (e.g., Tamara suggested 
adding EviAtlas and Sysrev); 2) recently met with the equity sub-group to discuss 
synergies, 3) been discussing (along with the Recommending working group) work on 
core outcomes sets; and 4) is reviewing meeting times and planning additional joint 


